
Bring this completed sheet to the Booth & Dimock Memorial Library to 

get a sticker and your next reading log! Staff  Initials:_____ 

501-600 



501-600 

Name:_________

Color in a circle for every book you read. 

You may read any book. 

You may count the same book more than once. 

Early Literacy Tip: 
It is most important for children to have a positive experience with 

reading!  It’s okay to stop a book before the end if  you child is 

distracted or preoccupied with something else. 

 

Write down a 

few of  your 

favorite titles 

so you can 

enjoy them 

again! 

1134 Main St 

Coventry, CT 06238 

 

860-742-7606 

www.coventrypl.org 

Booth & Dimock Memorial Library 


